
SPOOKY
SPOONS!

Can you impress our judges with your
spooky spoon and win a prize? You can use
anything to create your masterpiece such
as fabric, paper, paint, glitter and googly

eyes! 

Please pre-order and
pay for your spoon by

19th October to
receive your spoon

before half term.
Payments can be

made by cash in a
named envelope to
the school office, 

Please return your
Spooky spoons to

school by Tuesday
7th Nov  for

judging.

or via the link below

£2 per entry 
(wooden spoon included)

https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/Q3D05RTX


